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ICT CODE OF PRACTICE AGREEMENT FOR PUPILS AND PARENTS

Dear Parents/Guardians
At the beginning of each school year we ask the parents/guardians to sit down with their children and go through the ICT Code of practice.  This is an important activity that must be done together.  Keeping the children safe online is extremely important.  The use of ICT and other digital technologies is a key feature of our work here in school and developing good ICT practices with the children is a crucial part of their learning.  It is important that this is reinforced and supported at home by parents and guardians.
I know you have been inundated with forms to fill in online this year and I would appreciate it if you could take the time with your child /children to complete this.  In the current COVID-19 climate we want to limit the amount of paper copies going from and to school and the electronic forms format enables this.
To access the ICT Code of Practice Agreement for Pupils and Parents please click on the link below:
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-yeCOETeDkaBkAVAK4mNqMjAn6Rw9FZFoJKRknI5evRUM04wMzBZOEVDT0ZMOEc5TkRYU1hEUFUwMi4u
Please submit your response for each child by Tuesday 15 September 2020.

Thank you for your co-operation.
Mr K O’Neill
Principal
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